Dike, Darlene -
From: relicity Awctry [

Sent: 04 August 2017 14:53
To: Planning

Subject: Re: Eniuii from the iublic - iref: 20790230)_

Sorry! It's 54 St Paul’s Crescent, NW1 9TN.
Thanks and best wishes

Felicity

Feliciti Awdri

From: Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>

Date: Friday, 4 August 2017 at 13:48
To: Felicity
Subject: RE: Enquiry from the public - (ref: 20790230)

Hi Felicity

In order for us to proceed with this, can you let us know your address?

Also, just to let you know, as you’re proposing to remove a tree, there will be a 21 day consultation
period beginning from when your application’s registered, so we won’t be able to make a decision
on the works until that’s expired.

Feel free to contact us should you wish to discuss or have any further queries.

Kind regards

Barry Dawson
Planning Technician

Telephone: 020 7974 3560
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From 1 October 2016 you will not receive a letter from us if your neighbour submits a planning
application. You can still find out about planning applications:

on new improved posters on lamp posts

by signing up to planning e-alerts

in the planning section of the Camden Account

through adverts in the Camden New Journal and Ham & High
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You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new planning
applications, decisions and appeals.

From: Felicity Awdry

Sent: 04 August 2017 09:28

To: Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Enquiry from the public - (ref: 20790230)

Dear Barry

| have another tree issue, this time with an elderflower tree at the back of our garden which is part rotten and
dying and so we would want to fell it and replace it with another tree.

Can you please confirm that there is no objection to this work?
Many thanks

Felicity

Feliciti Awdri

From: Planning <DCMail@camden.gov.uk>

Date: Friday, 11 November 2016 at 11:11
To: Felicity
Subject: RE: Enquiry from the public - (ref: 20790230)

Dear Felicity

Thank you for your enquiry.



You don’t have to apply for permission as such, but because your address falls within the Camden
Square Conservation Area, all trees on the property are protected by virtue of this. Therefore, you
are required to notify the council of your intention to carry out any works to trees, following on from
which we have six weeks to decide whether or not to object to the works.

Can you confirm whether you would like us to accept your query below as a notification? Please
feel free to contact us should you have any queries or would like to discuss further.

Kind regards

Barry Dawson
Planning Technician

Telephone: 020 7974 3560
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From 1 October 2016 you will not receive a letter from us if your neighbour submits a planning
application. You can still find out about planning applications:

on new improved posters on lamp posts

by signing up to planning e-alerts

in the planning section of the Camden Account

through adverts in the Camden New Journal and Ham & High

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new planning
applications, decisions and appeals.
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